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          7th January 2025  

Re Year 1 Visit to Milestones Museum 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 are planning a trip to Milestones Museum on Tuesday 18th March 2025. This is supporting our topic on 
‘Travel and Transport’ and will be a fabulous hands-on experience for the children to see real and learn about 
vehicles that were used in the past. We will have a workshop with a Museum staff member to teach us about how 
Transport has changed over time. The museum also have examples of toys and games from the past which will 
help the children remember their learning during this half term’s topic, ‘Toys.’   

We aim to leave school around 9am and will be back in time for the usual pick up at 3.15pm. Usual school 
uniform and sensible footwear to be worn, trainers may be worn.   

To support the school’s continuous enrichment programme, we would like to request a contribution of £21.04 
This has been set up for you to pay through Squid Pay and the payment must be made by 17th February 2025. 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough donations by this date the visit will need to be cancelled. 

Your child will be provided with a school packed lunch and the options for which wrap they would like are given 
below on the return slip. If your child has any dietary requirements, please make sure we are aware of these.  

If any adults would like to help on this trip, please tick the box below.  We are only able to take a set number of 
volunteers due to spaces on the coach and tickets to enter the museum. Therefore, we will contact you if we 
require your help. To ensure everyone does gets an opportunity to volunteer, we do ensure we keep a record of 
who has previously helped out to ensure this is fair for everyone.  

Please return the reply slip to the office no later than 17th February 2025.  

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Miss Leatherbarrow, Miss Bean & Mrs Dhillon 
 
Year 1 Teachers 
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__________________________Re: Year 1 Milestones Museum Trip_______________________________ 
 
  
I give permission for my child…………………………..……….. in………………………………….class  
to attend the Milestones Museum trip on Tuesday 18th March.   
 
 
I have paid an £21.04  voluntary single contribution on Squid Pay.     
 
  
 
Signed………………………………………………..        Date…………………………………..  
 
 
My child would like a wrap with: 
 
[   ]  Ham  
[   ] Cheese 
[   ] Tuna 
[   ] Bringing own packed lunch  
 
 
[   ] I would like to volunteer to attend the trip as a parent helper.  
 
 
Name ……………………………………………….. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


